
Coming Fall 2024
*********************************************************

Get ready for a beautiful fall season in Haverford Township!
This year, we're taking our leaf collection to the next level 
by launching a dedicated web page, where you'll be able to 
track the latest updates, schedules, and tips to keep your 
yard looking its best.

Mark your calendars for October 2024 and check back 
frequently for more information on:

    • Exact collection dates and times
    • Guidelines for proper leaf disposal
    • Special reminders and announcements

Stay tuned for a seamless and e�cient 
leaf collection experience in 
Haverford Township!!


